
13/2/2025 Small Schools Swimming Carnival

19/2/2025 Zone Swimming Carnival

21/2/2025 Zone Basketball Trials

26/2/2025 Assembly 2.30pm

28/2/2025 Zone Rugby League Trials

3/3/2025 Zone Rugby Union Trials

10/3/2025 Hunter Swimming Carnival

12/3/2025 Assembly 2.30pm

21/3/2025 Harmony Day

26/3/2025 Assembly 2.30pm

9/4/2025 Assembly 2.30pm

10/4/2025 NSW Touch Football Clinic

11/4/2025 Easter Eggstravaganza

29-to
31/10/2025 Aussie Bush Camp

Term 1 Week 2      Educate today for a changing tomorrow       7 February 2025

2025 Calendar Principal‘s Report
I am thrilled to welcome all our students back for another
exciting school year. A special welcome to Mr Hull our 2/3
teacher, our Kindergarten children, as well as Sophie and
Addison who have commenced schooling at Mt Pleasant
for 2025.

As we dive back into our school year, please note that
unfortunately our playground equipment is still awaiting
final approval from Department and therefore is not open
for children to play. I have worked tirelessly over holidays
to have this approved and have been assured by end of
next week children will be enjoying our new equipment.

Our K-6 Small Schools Swimming Carnival will take place
next Thursday, 13th February. Notes were sent home
yesterday, and we ask that they are sent back no later than
Monday. Children will need to be at the pool at 9am with
entry fee of $4 being paid on arrival.

This term, we have made a few changes to our
teaching/learning timetable. Every Friday, students will
participate in Key Learning Area rotations around all
three classes, which will be a fun and exciting day of
learning for both teachers and students. The rotations are
as follows:
Miss M – STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering &
Mathematics)
Mr Hull – CAPA (Creative & Performing Arts)
Mr G – Sport

Due to this change in timetabling, our weekly assemblies
will now be held on Wednesday afternoons at 2:30pm in
the 4/5/6 classroom.

I am looking forward to a fantastic year ahead!
Raquel Harris, Principal






